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Lane closures on Royal Avenue between McBride Boulevard and 
Dufferin Street 
June 20, 2023 

Starting Thursday, June 22, FCP will complete the final stages of the Royal Avenue overpass rehabilitation work. Lane 
closures will be implemented on Royal Avenue between McBride Boulevard and Dufferin Street for crews to complete 
the approach slabs (the transition between the roadway pavement and the overpass structure).  

The following traffic pattern changes will be implemented while this work is underway:  

• Eastbound / westbound 

vehicles on Royal 

Avenue: one lane in each 

direction will be 

maintained. 

• Northbound vehicles 

using the Bridge 

Connector: access for 

drivers coming from 

Surrey to New 

Westminster via the 

Bridge Connector off-

ramp will be maintained. 

Drivers travelling to Royal 

Avenue westbound will 

yield to through traffic.  

• Royal Avenue off-ramp 

from McBride Boulevard 

southbound: the left-turn restriction to Royal Avenue eastbound will remain in effect. Access to Royal 

Avenue westbound will be maintained.  

• Right-in, right-out access to and from Leopold Place; occasional turning restrictions to and from Bushby 

Street.  

• Pedestrian and cyclist access along Royal Avenue will be maintained.  

A one-way only configuration may be required for one to two weekends in July. Advance notice will be provided once 
details are confirmed.  
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What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Starting June 22, 2023 and continuing for 
approximately three months.  

Note, paving is weather dependent. We will 
complete this work as quickly as weather 
permits.   

 

 

Hours of Work 
Lane closures will be in effect 24/7 during this 
work period.  

Work activities will take place: 

Monday to Friday from 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.  

Saturday from 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.  

Some non-noisy work activities may take place 
at night. 

 

 

Traffic  
Traffic control personnel will be on site to 
direct traffic, pedestrians, and cyclists. All 
traffic pattern changes will be well-signed. 

  
 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby residents may hear noise from back-up 
beepers and heavy equipment required for 
paving during the hours of work. 

Drivers may experience temporary delays on 
Royal Avenue. We appreciate your patience 
and understanding while this work is 
underway.  

If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 construction information phone 
line: 1-844-815-6149. For more information about the Project, visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca.  
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